BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
ARCHULETA COUNTY, COLORADO

P.O. Box 1507 / 398 Lewis Street / Pagosa Springs, Colorado 81147
Tel (970) 264-8300 — AdminP@ArchuletaCounty.org

February 18, 2021

Governor Jared Polis

State Capitol Building

200 E. Colfax Ave., Rm. 136
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Colorado Parks and Wildlife Commission Support Letter for Marie Haskett

Dear Governor Polis:

The Archuleta County Commissioners are writing to support the reappointment of Marie
Haskett to the Colorado Parks and Wildlife Commission. She represents the values of the
Western Slope and rural counties who deal directly with our tourism industry on public lands
and the stewardship of said lands. Since 1987, she has operated an outfitting business and has
intimate knowledge of the needs of both the land and the wildlife that make Colorado unique.
Marie Haskett has demonstrated her qualifications for this role while serving on the Colorado
Parks and Wildlife Commission. She represents Southwest Colorado and the user groups that
interface with Colorado Parks and Wildlife in a professional manner.

The Archuleta County Commissioners gladly offer their support for the reappointment of Marie
Haskett to the Wildlife Commission. She has proven a steward of the land by her great work
during her first term and her wealth of experience and knowledge.

If you have any questions about our support of Marie Haskett’s reappointment, please contact
any of the Archuleta County Commissioners at the information provided above.

Respectfully,

in Schaa Ronnie Maez
Commissioner District 3 Commissioner District 2 Commissioner District 1
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